
Norfolk Association of Secondary 
Deputy and Assistant Headteachers 

 
Cordially Invites 

 
Deputy and Assistant Heads and Headteacher 

Colleagues 
 

to 
 

 
 

Geoff Best (Oriel High School) and Chris Hassell (Reepham 
High School) and Assisted by Bob Bond (Children's Services) 

 

Will Speak On 
 

"The Ofsted Experience - From Both 
Ends" 

 

on Wednesday 28th June 2006 6.00 - 8.30 p m (meal on arrival) 
 

at the Oasis Sports and Leisure Centre, Norwich 
 

The evening provides an opportunity to hear two experienced Heads 
discuss the different experiences of their schools - one recently out of 

special measures and the other achieving an outstanding grade.  
Colleagues will also have the opportunity to network. 

 

Cost: £10 
 

Bonding The Best 
is a Hassell 

Please return booking form and cheque to: 
Keith Penn, Deputy Head Teacher, King Edward VII School, Gaywood 

Road, King's Lynn, Norfolk, PE30 2QB, fax: 01553 769386 by Friday 26th 
May 2006.  Thank You. 



Norfolk Association of Secondary 
Deputy and Assistant Headteachers 

 

Bonding the Best is a Hassell 
 
 

Geoff Best (Oriel High School) and Chris Hassell (Reepham 
High School) and Assisted by Bob Bond (Children's Services) 

 

Will Speak On 
 

"The Ofsted Experience - From Both Ends" 
 
 

 

Wednesday 28th June 2006 - 6.00 - 8.30pm 
(meal on arrival) 

at the Oasis Sports and Leisure Centre, 
Norwich 

 
 

Title Forename Surname Cost 
    
    
    
    

Total Cost  
 

Cost: £10 per person 

Please return booking form and cheque to: 
Keith Penn, Deputy Head Teacher, King Edward VII School, 
Gaywood Road, King's Lynn, Norfolk, PE30 2QB, fax: 01553 

769386 by Friday 26th May 2006.  Thank You. 


